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The Australian Energy Market Commission (Commission) gives notice under s.99 of the 
National Electricity Law (NEL) of the making of a draft Rule determination in relation to a Rule 
proposal by NEMMCO to allow NEMMCO, in specified limited circumstances, to revise 
market prices after identified manifestly incorrect inputs into the dispatch system. 
 
This Rule proposal was received by NECA (the Commission’s predecessor) on 15 February 
2005.  Under the NEL transitional provisions, consideration of this Rule proposal became the 
Commission’s responsibility on 1 July 2005. The Commission gives notice that it has decided 
to dispense with the first round consultation steps under the Rule making process in respect 
of this Rule proposal because those steps duplicate processes already carried out under the  
National Electricity Code.  The Commission has determined therefore to progress this Rule 
proposal to the stage of issuing a draft Rule determination. 
 
The draft Rule determination, including the draft Rule, is published on the Commission’s 
website and is available for inspection at the offices of the Commission.  The Commission 
invites written submissions from any person or body in relation to the draft Rule. Submissions 
must be received by no later than Friday, 28 October 2005.   
 
In accordance with s.101 of the NEL, any interested person or body may request the 
Commission to hold a hearing in relation to a draft Rule determination.  A request must be 
received by Friday, 23 September 2005.  
 
Postal Address: 
PO Box H166 
Australia Square NSW 1215  
 

Offices: 
Level 16, 1 Margaret St, 
Sydney 2000 
 

Facsimile:  (02) 8296 7899  Email: submissions@aemc.gov.au 
 
 

Website: www.aemc.gov.au 

John Tamblyn 
Chairman 
Australian Energy Market Commission 
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